
Dear Lawmakers, 
 
I am writing to you as a concerned citizen and a parent, urging you to consider the repeal of Measure 
110 in Oregon. Since its implementation, this measure has had unintended consequences, drastically 
affecting the safety and well-being of our communities, especially our children. 
 
In our neighborhood, the presence of drug use has become a common sight in Laurelhurst Park and near 
the playground, areas that should be safe havens for our children. This exposure poses a direct safety 
risk and impacts all of our mental and emotional well-being. 
 
Moreover, Measure 110, while intended to help those struggling with addiction, seems to be failing in 
its mission. The lack of adequate support and resources for rehabilitation has left many of our 
community members in a vicious cycle of drug use, directly contradicting the measure's purpose. 
 
Our children's safety and our community's health must be a top priority. I strongly urge you to 
reconsider the effects of Measure 110 and take immediate action towards its repeal. We need solutions 
that truly support those battling addiction while ensuring the safety and security of our neighborhoods. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this critical matter. I trust in your commitment to the well-
being of our community and look forward to seeing positive changes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nathan Freeburg 
 


